
 
 
 
 
RE: Annual Delivery of Advisory Disclosure Documents 
 
On an annual basis Registered Investment Advisers are required to file updated disclosure 
documents. Since our last annual update, we have a few material changes to our Form ADV that we 
would like to highlight.  
 
Since the last annual amendment filed on 02/16/2017, the following changes have been made: 

• Upon the expected implementation of the Department of Labor’s Fiduciary Rule, the 
“Compliance with the DOL Fiduciary Rule” section of our Code of Ethics disclosed herein will 
be effective. This addition includes, among other things, important procedures defining 
Northwest Quadrant, LLC as a level-fee fiduciary and our compliance with the Impartial 
Conduct Standard. 

• For our Comprehensive Portfolio Management services, at our discretion, our firm may 
discount fees for clients based on the complexity and scope among other relevant factors and 
circumstances. Refer to item 5 for further information. 

 
Please find enclosed a copy of our Privacy Policy. If you would like more information about our 
services or a full copy of our Form ADV Part 2 free of charge, please let us know via email or telephone.   
 
If there are any changes in your financial situation or investment objectives, contact us at your 
earliest convenience to schedule a time to discuss this further. We would like to take this opportunity 
to thank you for your ongoing business and look forward to a prosperous year together. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tyler Simones 
Chief Compliance Officer  
tyler@northwestquadrantwealth.com  
(541) 388-9888 
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